16 July 2019

Mr Jason Linnane
General Manager
Singleton Shire Council

By email: council@singleton.nsw.gov.au
Dear Mr Linnane,

Rix’s Creek South Continuation of Mining Project (SSD 6300)
Meeting with Singleton Council

The Independent Planning Commission (Commission) is considering the Rix’s Creek South
Continuation of Mining Project SSD 6300 (Project) in the Singleton LGA. The Commission
would like to meet with Singleton Council (Council) to hear the Council’s views (both elected
officials’ and management’s views) on the Project as part of the Commission’s decision-
making process for the determination.

The Commission is seeking a meeting with relevant Council elected officials and
management on Monday 29 July 2019 at 3:30 pm at the Council’s premises, 12-14 Queen St
Singleton.

If it would be helpful, we would be happy to have two meetings, one with elected officials, one
with management.

In the interests of openness and transparency, and to ensure full capture of information, the
meeting(s) will be recorded and a full transcript will be produced and made available on the
Commission’s website.

There is also a public meeting scheduled for this Project at 10:00 am, Monday, 29 July 2019

at your Civic Centre, 12 Queen St Singleton. Registrations to speak at the public meeting are
open till 5:00 pm Wednesday 24 July 2019. Thank you for making the Civic Centre available

to us for this public meeting.

As speaker registrations are still open, the Commission would appreciate if there is flexibility
to move the meeting to earlier in the afternoon in the event there are significantly fewer public
registrations than anticipated.

If you have any questions, please contact Dennis Lee, Team Leader on 9995 6331 or
dennis.lee@ipcn.nsw.gov.au.

Regards,

- Sém McLean
Executive Director
Independent Planning Commission NSW Secretariat
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